
Public Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Special Committee on Regulatory Review and Reform of the Council of the City of Philadelphia 

will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 12, 2018, at 10:30 AM, in Room 400, City 

Hall, to hear testimony on the following item:

Resolution authorizing the creation of a "Special Committee on Regulatory 

Review and Reform," to identify archaic, superfluous, and confusing provisions in 

The Philadelphia Code and in departmental regulations; and to recommend 

revisions that streamline, clarify and enhance the City's regulatory environment, 

for the purpose of accelerating the growth of well-paying jobs in Philadelphia 

while ensuring the safety and well-being of its residents.
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Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Special Committee on Regulatory Review 

and Reform, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.

Michael Decker

Chief Clerk
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